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Question: (Senator Birmingham) 

Senator BIRMINGHAM—How many instances of fraud have been referred to the AFP? 

Mr Aaron Hughes—I am aware of three. However, I would need to check that figure as well 

for you. 

 

Answer:  

Three instances of fraud have been referred to the Australian Federal Police by the 

Department of the Environment, Water, Heritage and the Arts under the Home Insulation 

Program as at 25 February 2010. 

 


